
 
 

Sharon Cummings—5/2 
Kathline Snyder—5/2 
Sherry Dotson—5/4 
Jerry Letney—5/4 

Cyndi Stewart—5/5 
Debbie Chalkley—5/6 

If you would like to mail your tithes and/or 
offerings, please feel free to do so.  You may 
also send them using the bill pay function 
through your bank or credit union.  Please 
make checks out to Immanuel Baptist Church.  
Please mail to the street address:  8015 SE 
180th St. (CR102), Oxford, FL  34484 
           We no longer use a P. O. Box 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK 

Sun 6:00 pm—Evening of Prayer 
Tue 9:00 am—Exercise Class 
Tue 10:00 am—Men’s Bible Study 
Tue 3:00 pm—Understanding Addiction 
Wed 1:00 pm—Blessings and BBQ 
Thur 3:00 pm—Deacons’ Meeting 
Fri 9:00 am—Exercise Class 
Sun 9:00am—Sunday School 
Sun 10:00am—Worship Service  

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
5/11  Exercise Class 9:00 am  
5/11  Men’s Bible Study10:00 am 
5/11 Understanding Addiction 3:00 pm 
5/12—Evening Prayer Service and 
Business Meeting 
5/14  Exercise Class 9:00 am 
5/9  Sunday School 9:00 am 
5/9  Worship Service 10:00 am 

IMMANUEL BAPTIST CHURCH 
8015 SE 180TH Street (CR 102), Oxford, FL  34484 
Phone:  352-268-2384       Website:  www.ibctv.org 

ATTENDANCE  

Sunday School 68 

Sunday Worship Service 171 

Wednesday Evening 78 

GOD’S BLESSINGS LAST WEEK 

Tithes & Offerings  10,056.35 

Building Fund 200.00 

Missions 190.00 

Building Fund in Memory 
of Ernestine Wiese 

100.00 

Building Fund in Memory 
of Bob Stokes (Ed Hess’ 
Brother-in-Law) 

25.00 

Wildwood Soup Kitchen 130.00 

 
TOTAL 

 
10,701.35 

Happy Birthday! 

The Lord’s Supper will be held  
Sunday, May 23, 2021.  If you are not 
able to attend in-person services, 
please contact your Deacon to receive 
the elements to participate in the 
Lord’s Supper, or pick them up at the 
Church office during office hours. 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 
 

Julia & Robert DeVito—5/2 

Blessings and BBQ 
Wednesday, May 5 at 1:00 p.m. 
Today is your last chance to sign 

up for this time of food, fellowship, 
music, devotion and prayer!  Bring 
a chair and a friend.  Sign up at the 
Welcome Center before you leave 

today! 

Joshua 1:9  “Have I not commanded you?  Be strong 
and courageous.  Do not be terrified; do not be dis-

couraged, for the Lord your God will be with you 
wherever you go.” 

“God with us” 

Church Phone Number   352-268-2384 

   May 2, 2021 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

 

OUR VISION 
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedient, and 
then live that every day; and to define success not by the number of people 

that walk through our doors, but rather by those that walk out closer  
to the Lord.” 

Pastor 
Mike Dameron 

Cell Phone:  352-502-3384 
pastormike@ibctv.org 

 

Associate Pastor 
David Cobb 

Cell Phone:  561-779-6800 
pastordavid@ibctv.org 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
Bobby Kinsey 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

 

Organist 
Jimmy Buck 



 

 ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Prelude   

Theme Chorus Immanuel Pg. 201 

Invocation   

Welcome and Announcements Russell Stephens  

Hymn He Hideth My Soul Pg. 461 

Offertory Hymn Blessed Assurance, Jesus 
Is Mine 

Pg. 446 

Offertory Prayer Rusty Wiygul, Deacon  

Doxology  Pg. 668 

Pastoral Prayer Pastor David Cobb  

Special Music Choir and Bill Smith  

Message from God Nehemiah 9, “How to 
Talk with God” 

 

Invitational Hymn Softly and Tenderly Pg. 414 

Receiving of New Members   

Benediction   

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie Pg. 389 

Next week’s message from Pastor Mike is from Nehemiah 10, “Be 
Resolved.”  The people of Israel rebuilt their walls and now want to 
commit themselves to a new way of life, devoted to God. 

 

EVENING OF PRAYER 
Tonight at 6:00 PM in the Sanctuary.  Music, testimonies and 
“Who’s Your One in 21” updates.  Don’t miss this inspiring  

service.  You will be blessed! 

 

 

Good Morning!  Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ!  As difficult as it is 
to believe, this is already the first Sunday morning in May.  I am not certain 
where the first four months of this year have gone, yet they have.  For those 
who are joining us in person, we especially welcome you and of course, we 
are always excited to have the many folks who join us each week via our 
live-streaming.  We are also very thankful to our folks who work in our  
audio/video area and make the streaming of our services possible for us each 
week.   
 

What a great service we had last week as we hosted Brody and Jen Pav, 
along with Evan Michael.  It was wonderful to see them and see how they 
have grown in the Lord and matured as believers, and Brody had an I 
inspiring message for us all.  Obviously, it was nice to finally meet (Evan) 
Michael in person.  Please continue praying for them as they take the Gospel 
to the lost on the other side of the world in Papua, New Guinea.  
 

We will have a brief Special Called Business Meeting this morning to an-
nounce the results of the balloting for Pastor David Cobb as our next Senior 
Pastor.  Thank you for your patience as we have worked through this process 
under very unusual circumstances. 
 

It is our pleasure to welcome our Choir back this morning under the  
direction of Mr. Bobby Kinsey.  We are blessed with so many who truly are 
gifted with music and singing, and it will be such a blessing to not only see 
them gathered but hear them as they sing praises to our Lord. 
 

This evening at 6:00 PM, we are having an Evening of Prayer as we hear an 
update on “Who’s Your One in ’21?”  We will hear testimonies of how folks 
have come to know the Lord through your efforts in intentional evangelism 
during these first four months of the year.  It will be exciting, and I am  
looking forward to hearing about the successes. 
 

Today is the last day to sign up for our Blessings and BBQ which is on 
Wednesday at 1:00 PM.  This of course will also be our Prayer Meeting on 
that day rather than at 5:00 PM.  It will include lunch, some great music, a 
devotion, and of course, time for prayer.  Remember to bring a chair, as this 
will all be outside!    
 

Continue to pray for our nation and especially for the lost.  Jesus is the  
answer, the only answer. 
 

Blessings and love to each of you, 
Pastor Mike 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do everything through Him who gives me strength.” 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 


